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Date: 27.04.2020

To the Director of Key Site Assessments, Planning and Assessment, Department of Planning,
Industry and Environment.

My name is Graham Arapali and I am writing on behalf of my wife and I. I am the owner of
613/50 Murray Street, Pyrmont.

I am writing to submit an objection to the Harbourside Development to the height of the
harbourside re−development. I am concerned about the height for a few reasons detailed
below;

Firstly, my apartment will be blocked by this re−development, I purchased this apartment due
to the openness that Darling harbour offers and with this redevelopment I will lose the view I
currently enjoy being located on level 6.

Secondly, I am concerned about noise and increased foot traffic and congestion this building
may acquire. If the building was more accommodating and smaller in re−development, it
would be able to boost the area with overcrowding.

Thirdly and finally the Pyrmont bridge is heritage listed and this development won't support
the valuable values the bridge brings to the community.

Thank you for your time and consideration, we look forward to a response.

Thanks,

Graham and Yasmin Arapali

Owner of level 6, 613/50 Murray Street, Pyrmont 2000.

Email: grahamarapali@hotmail.com

Phone: 0414975177
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